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Message from the Guest Editors

The patient-centered model of care aims to overcome the
boundaries between medicine and psychology in clinical
settings, focusing on the importance of taking into account
not only the disease but also the patients’ characteristics
(in terms of needs, preferences, values, personalities,
psychopathologies, and so on). In this framework,
personalised medicine addresses the urgent need to tailor
medical treatments to the patients’ psychological features.
It is interesting to think that psychological factors will be
progressively recognised as part of the clinical and
diagnostic decision process. 

Starting from these premises, we call for papers addressing
the role of the patients’ psychological and psychodynamic
factors in influencing the onset, adjustment, and clinical
response to their treatments, with particular attention on
the doctor–patient relationship and therapy adherence.
Papers on the efficacy/effectiveness of psychotherapy in
medical settings are welcomed as well.
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Editor-in-Chief Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Healthcare is an international, scientific, peer-reviewed,
open access journal on health care systems, industry,
technology, policy, and regulation, and is published
semimonthly online by MDPI. Ocular Wellness & Nutrition
Society (OWNS) is affiliated with Healthcare and its
members receive discounts on article processing charges.
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